
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE 
3/11/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 01496-2025 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

John Piescow 
Tuesday, March 11, 2025 4:03 PM 
Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
FW: FPL Rate Hike -NO 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

- Original Message-
From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Tuesday, March 11, 2025 3:33 PM 
To: John Piescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: FPL Rate Hike - NO 

John, 

Please forward to clerk's office. 20250011 

C'Griffin-Greaux 

- Original Message-
From: Gray Thomas <graycherrythomas@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 5, 2025 8:35 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL Rate Hike - NO 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Please deny FPL's request for a record rate hike. FPL has already received a rate increase to cover costs from storms. It 
is a quite profitable company as it is. There is no need to take more money from Florida citizens to reward the stock 
holders, one of which I am. I own quite a bit of NextEra stock but I am still against the rate hike. 

Thank you for your time - Gray Thomas 
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